Fund Raising Committee - June 2022 Report to the Board

The Fund Raising Committee has been without a Board Member chair for some time. As requested at the May 2022 Board meeting, an invitation to an All Hands on Deck Fund Raising Committee was sent to all Board members.  This meeting took place on June 22. 2022 at 9:30 am. Margo Bell, Jamie-Lee and Brian Peters also participated. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Joellen provided an agenda and brought us all up to speed on the status of our fund raising activities.  Discussion was enthusiastic and productive. Carol Anne was named Chair and Elsie, Mark, and Marilyn will be committee members.  We will also benefit from having Brian and Margo as community members. Ross volunteered to remain on the committee as an ex-officio as acting Board Chair and as a community representative following his retirement from the Board. I am so pleased with the wonderful support from our Executive Director, Jamie-Lee, community representatives and fellow Board members and look forward to working with everyone!
Golf Tournament – Aug 26th
· Jamie-Lee, Brian, CA, Margo and possibly Ann Trick will form the Golf Tournament working group. 
· Margo will explore moving the auction and banquet back indoors. 
· Margo will make new hole sponsor signs and help find our hole sponsors.  Mark and Stephen’s wife Karen will each graciously sponsor a hole.  If Board members can suggest others, please let Margo know ASAP.
· We are looking for auction items.  Margo will explore engaging an auctioneer. I will donate a piece of art, a Mirano glass candle holder, a vase, and an electric raclette grill. Jamie-Lee will ask her Father to donate some sweets from his shop in England. If you have any items suitable for an auction please let us know.
· As planning and preparations for the golf tournament is our priority, a meeting has been scheduled for the golf tournament working group on 4pm on June 30th.

The Committee discussed several fund raising ideas and projects.  Of particular note:
1. Board members are encouraged to send an email to their contacts to promote the Great Canadian Giving Challenge.
2. A concert by Craig Cardiff
3. Margo volunteered to help us increase the number of monthly donors.
4. Margo suggested we prepare a LCCJ backgrounder which would profile what we do, the importance of donations, and ways to donate.
5. Carol Anne will draft our Terms of Reference.
6. As recommended by the Board, the Committee will also develop a 3 year Fund Raising Plan. 
7. Steve will reach out to Lynn McIntyre who recently gave a talk on fund raising for input and advice. 
The Fund Raising Committee will meet monthly – next meeting is July 11th at 4pm. Specific working groups will be formed for larger fund raising projects such as the golf tournament.  The Nominations Committee has been charged with recruiting two new Board Members with experience and an interest in fund raising. 
Respectfully submitted by Carol Anne Deneka 
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